
Waldron’s WMCCL Committee  
Monday 2nd December 2013 
 
Present 
David Mellor 
David Garrett 
John Potts 
Matt Harris 
Mick Davies 
Gary Rowing Parker 
Gordon Siers 
 
 
1/ Apologies 
David Miller 
Sally Potts 
Keith Evans 
David Feiven 
 
2/ Minutes of last meeting agreed by all 
 
3/  Treasurer Report 
Current balance stands at £10701 as of today’s date less £150 (Adrian) less £64 (BC Payment) 
We have paid £8088 in levies to BC this season 
£660 was paid out to cover Inter Areas entry fees and gesture towards travelling costs 
Waldrons £2000 sponsorship is still due for this season 
Income from Timing levy during season has been £12564 with £9900 paid out 
 
4/ Secretary Report 
Adrian Witt has promised the Waldron’s sponsorship money will be forthcoming this season 
 
5/ Review of Season 
All events have been well received with excellent attendance. In total we have had 4156 rides av 378 
competitors per event. With the consistent programme we have maintained numbers throughout the 
league series with limited impact where dates have clashed with National Trophy events. 
DMe raised the issue of inconsistent prizes between events and the challenge of physically paying out 
winnings. This is an area that all agreed we need to look at for next season to find a better way of 
managing prizes. Areas for future discussion include: 

 Take a levy from each rider and centralize prize funds 

 Pay winnings at the end of the season 

 Prizes based on league positions vs event placings? 

 Investigate electronic payment via BACS/bank transfer 
 

DAG suggested a questionnaire could be issued to all registered riders to try and gauge what riders want 
to see next year.  A draft to be circulated with a view to sending via BC newsletter to all WMCCL 
registered riders. 
A question was raised re the low Junior numbers and what could be done to improve this?   



 
 
6/  League Registration 
This will be turned off in June and an email sent out to all this years registered riders inviting them to re 
register for 2014 season 
 
7/ Race Day Timetable 
This was discussed and it was agreed it works well and we should stick with it for next season 
 
8/ Under 10’s 
The question of parents running round with youngsters was discussed and it was agreed we should give 
this further consideration. 
AOB 
 
Next Meeting – 7pm on Monday 25th November @ Friary School & Sports College, Eastern Ave, Lichfield, 
WS13 7EW 


